Sports Medicine, Health and Safety Committee

Liveoak Room September 21, 1995

The Sports Medicine, Health and Safety Committee Meeting convened at 10:30 AM. Committee members present included: Acting Chairman George Quigley, M.D., Jane Moore, M.D., and Bill Weir, M.D. Also present was Executive Board Liaison Jim Miller, M.D.

The Committee expressed support for the pending legislation making Safety Education a standing committee.

The Committee expressed support for the pending legislation changing the name of the committee to the Science and Medicine Committee.

Jim Miller, M.D., discussed coordination of medical care at championship events. Problems relating to massage therapists and liability insurance were discussed.

Possible topics for future sports medicine workshops and <u>SWIM_Magazine</u> articles were elicited from the membership and the audience.

The Committee did not consider any action items.

Meeting was adjourned at 11:30AM.

George J. Quigley, MD

GJQ:bhl